
 

Public Notice 

 

Intent to File an Application with USDA, Rural Development, Rural Utilities Services 

 

Town of Farmington 
 

This is to provide notice that the Town of Farmington intends to file an application for funding 

assistance with USDA, Rural Development for the replacement of the Brickyard Road Water Tank.  

 

This proposed project involves the construction of a new 2.0 MG elevated water storage tank. The 

estimated capital cost of the project is $15,000,000.00. Consistent with Town Law and procedures 

of Rural Development, the Town of Farmington has conducted public information meetings and/or 

hearings prior to making a commitment to undertake the proposed project.  

 

The Town of Farmington is an equal-opportunity employer. 

 

 

Peter Ingalsbe 

Supervisor 

Town of Farmington 
 

 


